
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

  

Oshkosh Police Department 

 
Date:    January 11, 2012 
Time:  10:30 A. M. 
Contact:  Officer Joseph Nichols 

(920) 236-5742 
 

Subject:   Preliminary Autopsy Results for Michael Philbin 
 
 

MEDIA RELEASE 
 

The Oshkosh Police Department, in conjunction with the Winnebago County Coroner’s Office, is confirming from 
preliminary autopsy results the cause of death of Michael Philbin was from fresh water drowning.  No other evidence 
of foul play was discovered during the autopsy. 
 
Toxicology results and other studies will not be available for several weeks.   
 
Oshkosh Police Department Detectives are continuing to investigate a timeline of events leading up to the tragedy.     
 
If anyone has information in regards to this incident, they are highly encouraged to contact Detective Brett Robertson 
at (920) 236-5723.      
 
 
Joseph Nichols 
Public Information Officer 
Oshkosh Police Department 
Office:  (920) 236-5742 
Cell:     (920) 379-3572 
Fax:     (920) 236-5743 
  

#### 


